
 

 

 

 

 

                       Year 12 – 4th October 2024 

 

 

PREVIOUS BULLETIN  NOTES 

 
✓ Assessment information  
✓ Fundraising success 
✓ Star of the Week 

  
MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 

Last week, students raised £223 for MacMillan. This was their first charity event of the year 
and we are thrilled with the result. A special thank you to everyone who donated cakes or 
made their own. To raise £223 in 20 minutes is an outstanding achievement. Well done to 
all students involved.  
 

TUTOR INFORMATION EVENING  
On 23rd October, there will be a tutor event. This is an online event and texts have been sent to book 
appointments. Please let us know if you are having any issues with booking appointments.  

NEXT STEPS INFORMATION 
This week, students took part in a You’re Hired, You’re Fired workshop, based on the television series, 
‘The Apprentice.’ Students worked in teams on a range of tasks that enabled them to demonstrate important 
aptitudes that employers value.  

 



 

 

WORK EXPERIENCE  

Students will complete one week of work experience. This will take place from Monday 30th June 2025 to 
Friday 4th July 2025. It is never too early to start thinking about work experience placements. Students 
from different schools will also be looking for placements.  

DUKE OF EDINBURGH 

This week, students had an assembly about Duke of Edinburgh. Any students who are 
interested in completing their silver award, please see Mrs Ford-Hutchinson by October half 
term. More information about the Duke of Edinburgh Award can be found on this link 
https://www.dofe.org  

HOMEWORK IS SET ON EASI  

Homework is set one EASI. You can access EASI via the main school website. 

Students can check their homework by clicking on the 
‘homework’ tab. 

 

Work set by teachers will be displayed on EASI. It is very 
important that students check EASI every day to monitor 
homework. 

 

WORLD MENTAL HEALTH DAY  
Thursday the 10th of October is World Mental Health Day. During form time we will offer students a sweet 
treat and a warm drink. We appreciate how busy life as a student can be. We would like to use this time to 
encourage students to talk to staff. Students can also bring in their own sweet treats.  

https://www.dofe.org/

